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21st May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Transition Arrangements and Class Teachers in the Autumn Term 
 
As we near half term, I would like to share the transition arrangements to prepare the children for their new 
classes ready for the Autumn Term. 
 
After half term, every Thursday afternoon, the children will stay in their current classroom but will be taught by 
their new class teacher. The adults supporting learning will stay with their current class. This will provide the 
children the opportunity to get to know their new teacher over a few weeks rather than the usual two days. 
 
In addition to these transition afternoons, Mrs Thompson, our ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support Assistant) has 
been and will continue to work with any children who may need additional support in adjusting to the new 
arrangements.  
 
In the Autumn Term the children will be taught by the following teachers. The plans for the adults who will be 
supporting learning will be confirmed before the end of the summer term. 
 
Early Years Foundation Stage EYFS Ladybirds  Miss Clark 
Year 1     Elephants  Mrs Reading (M,Tu,W) Mrs Hiscocks (Th, F) 
Year 2     Pandas   Mr Horton 
Year 3     Penguins  Miss Wilson 
Year 4     Meerkats  Miss Wren (M,Tu,W,Th) Mrs Wardle (F) 
Year 5     Kangaroos  Mrs Spencer (M,Tu,W) Mrs Watkins (Th, F) 
Year 6     Tigers and Lions  Mr Coleman and Mrs Green 
 
The children in Year 6 will be taught across two classes, Lions and Tigers. They will be in separate classes for 
registration, after which Mr Coleman and Mrs Green will share the teaching of Maths and English. Therefore, the 
children will be grouped during the morning to ensure they are best supported in their learning. During the 
transition afternoons this term, Mr Coleman and Mrs Green will share their time equally between the current 
two Year 5 Classes. We will share the groups for registration before the end of the summer term. 
 
If you have any questions, as always please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Headteacher 
 


